
Blair FBLA uses a point system to determine who will represent our chapter at State Leadership 
Conference.  This allows even the average student a chance to get involved and compete.  We 
have a large chapter and find keeping the system simple is very important.  So, members receive 
1 point for each of the following: 
 
Attending a meeting 
Completing 2 hours of service on a project (we always use 2-hour shifts to 
keep this consistent) 
Providing refreshments at a meeting 
Basically, our members receive 1 point for each contribution made. 
 
We recognize members at the end of the year with Active member awards (Top 25 percent of the 
Chapter), outstanding member of their class, and an overall outstanding FBLA member.  This 
year, we plan to do a member of the month.  Officers would not be eligible for this recognition. 
 
Members who do not demonstrate exemplary citizenship disqualify themselves regardless of 
points.  Examples of this would be if the student received in-school suspension, Saturday school, 
out-of-school suspension, or more than 5 detentions.  You do not want to take trouble with you 
to the conferences. 
 
 


